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Hello ladies! Our last meeting of the season 
is upon us. This year has been tremendously 

successful because of you all! The Board 
would like to thank every one of you for all 
that you have contributed throughout the 

season.  
 

Our Spring Fundraiser had a fabulous 
turnout and was so much fun. Once again, 
thank you all for supporting our auctions 

and bringing your guests. We were able to 
raise a remarkable amount of money that is 

going to directly benefit all of our 
Scholarship Winners and the YWCA 

Harmony House. Here are some of the 
photos from the event, captured by Denise 

Fleischman.  Another special thanks to 
Dress Barn and Bacio Bacio for making the 

fashion show possible! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



What is Happening? 
 

Our last meeting of the Women of the 
Western Communities 2016-2017 season 
will be held on Thursday, June 8th at The 

Wanderers Club in Wellington. Happy hour 
at 6:00 pm if you can attend. Please arrive 
no later than 6:30 pm to check in and be 
seated, as the meeting will begin shortly 

thereafter. This meeting is a club favorite, 
and will feature our special guest speaker, 

Kathy Stackhouse. Kathy is an award 
winning educator who has been a teacher 

for 39 years, specializing in reading and 
language arts. We will also be awarding our 

group's scholarships to some of Western 
Palm Beach County's finest students, and 
listening to their essays. The meeting will 

conclude with the Installation of the 
incoming Board of Directors, performed by 

longtime member and former President, Jo 
Cudnik. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016-2017 WWC Board 
Members 

Co-Presidents 
Lynda Chicano 

Lynda.Chicano@gmail.com 
Donna Kuebler 

Bee2422@aol.com 
 

1st Vice President-Programs 
Phyllis Gauger 

reguag@aol.com 
 

2nd Vice President-Membership 
Mair Armand 

mair.armand1@gmail.com 
 

Corresponding Secretary 
Keri Chicano 

keri.chicano@gmail.com 
 

Recording Secretary 
Cheryl Dunn-Bychek 
cabychek@juno.com 

 

Treasurer 
Terri Wescott 

tmwescott@yahoo.com 
 

Notes From Our Presidents 
 

Hello Ladies! 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you all for making this season for us 
as Co-Presidents so wonderful. We cannot 
express the gratitude that we have for all 

that the members have done for our 
organization this season, and we are 

looking forward to what lies ahead next 
year! We are hoping to go even more above 

and beyond what we accomplished this 
year. 

 

Thank you all, and we are looking forward 
to seeing you over the summer! 

 

~Lynda and Donna 
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Reminders 
 

Our monthly donation for the June meeting 
is summer time activities for the children of 

Harmony House. This can include gently 
used board games, coloring activities, card 
games, bubbles, sidewalk chalk and so on. 

Please help give these children the 
opportunity to have an enjoyable summer. 
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